
SRP Golf Association 
2022 November Membership Drive    

 
 
SRPGA membership provides the opportunity to assist in developing your golf game, play golf with SRP employees and 
retirees at various Arizona golf courses, and with its relationship with the Arizona Golf Association (AGA), enables 
members to establish a legitimate golf handicap.  SRPGA membership has traditionally entitled members to a free 
dinner in December at the annual banquet and membership in the Hole in One Club.    The COVID pandemic has not 
enabled us to have the annual dinner once again, but we are hopeful for December 2022! 
 
Membership categories as written in SRPGA Bylaws are: 
 
Regular  

Regular members include:  SRP regular payroll employees, official SRP retirees, SRP board & council members, 
and all must have PERA privileges.   

Social 
Social members are those who do not have PERA privileges including SRP contract or temporary employees.  All 
social members must have a regular SRPGA current member as their sponsor.  A note is sent annually to the 
social member sponsors, asking them to provide written affirmation of their continued sponsorship.  A social 
membership is not valid until the sponsor provides the written notice and has paid their own dues.   According 
to the Bylaws, the SRPGA Board will review and approve all social memberships.   

 
AGA and SRPGA membership are required in order to achieve a handicap and to be flighted in SRPGA tournaments.  AGA 
dues are $35 during the early renewal, but will increase to $40 on January 1, 2022.  If you have not renewed your 
membership by January 1, 2022, you will not have a legitimate handicap, posting of scores is not possible, and you may 
be removed from the list of tournament participants to the waitlist to permit SRPGA members the opportunity to play. 
 

Dues are $60 ($25 SRPGA+ $45 AGA less $5 for online & $5 early renewal) until 12/31/2021.   
On 1/1/2022, dues will increase $5 to join the AGA 
Membership begins January 1, 2022 and ends December 31, 2022 

 
How to join/renew: 

The AGA will collect both SRPGA and AGA dues.  The AGA website is http://www.azgolf.org/.   To RENEW click on “Club 
Renewal” or, if joining for the first time click on “LOOKING FOR A CLUB TO JOIN” and key in Salt River Project in the box 
on the left.   Follow the instructions and have your credit card handy.  For club renewal, please update your profile 
information including phone number(s) and email address.  We do not share your information. Auto renew has been 
disconnected for several reasons so you will need to log in and renew in the traditional manner. If you have questions, 
please follow instructions given on our website or contact a SRPGA Board Member listed on the SRPGA website:  
http://srpgolf.com/    
 
 
Join SRPGA for 2022 between November 1 and November 30, 2021 and become eligible to win one of 10 $50 gift cards 
and be eligible to win $50 SRPGA golf certificates.  The certificates can be used toward paying tournament your entry fee 
at any tournament in 2022. 
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